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COUNTESS CUP 2018 

Notice to Competitors No. 1 
 

 

 

 

 

Postponement of Racing 

 
Pursuant to RRS 27.3 and due to the forecast wind conditions 
during the scheduled period of the Countess Cup race, i.e. light 
winds, the Race Committee has determined that the race on 22 
May 2018 shall be postponed. 
 
It is intended that the Countess Cup will be re-scheduled for 
another day to be determined and advised by the Race 
Committee. 
 
 

 
 

Issued by Race Committee 

21 May 2018 


